Freedom of Information Request: Our Reference CTMUHB_325_23
You asked:

Thank you for considering my freedom of information request. I'm seeking
information on Alzheimer's disease testing.

For the last 12 months period, please could you provide:

1. The number of patients tested for Alzheimer's disease via lumbar puncture
2. The number of patients tested for Alzheimer's disease via PET scan

3. The number of patients tested for Alzheimer's disease via SPECT scan

4. The number of patients tested for Alzheimer's disease via MRI or CT scans

Our response:

We can confirm that the Health Board does not centrally record this information.
The information you require would be recorded within an individual patient’s
health record as part of their ongoing care. To provide you with this information,
would require a manual trawl and significantly exceed the 18 hours time and £450
cost limit set out within Section 12 of the Freedom of Information Act. Therefore,
we are unable to provide.



